
Press
Information for representatives of the media

You work as a journalist and would like to receive further information about the European Milk Board?

Do not hesitate to get in touch! We are also at your disposal for interviews or we can send you facts, background information
and statements concerning current developments on the milk market.

 

Press contact:

office@europeanmilkboard.org
+32 (0)2808 1936

 

 

 

For all persons who would like to register for the EMB newsletter and press list, we also refer here for information to our
privacy policy under:

https://www.europeanmilkboard.org/privacy-policy.html

https://www.europeanmilkboard.org/news/archive-of-newsletters.html
https://www.europeanmilkboard.org/news/all-news.html?no_cache=1
http://eepurl.com/b8kxCP
https://www.europeanmilkboard.org/privacy-policy.html

